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	Impact Analysis
Estimated labor categories and hours required: 

N/A
Cost Estimates:

N/A
Estimated schedule with dependencies (include Gantt chart): 

System will use caArray as pilot, and install its mirror from GitHub NCIP channel (https://github.com/NCIP/caarray) on dev tier. It is estimated to take a month to run through the process to have a better understanding. (see CBIITCHGMGMT-39)
Risks and risk mitigation strategies (attach additional documents if necessary):

1. Git is not part of the tech stack, and will need to be added to the tech stack.
2. Will need to reevaluate after the pilot process.




*Attach Impact Analysis from all impacted projects.
	Implementation Plan: 
Comments from the Web Systems Team:
1) We can explore a pilot where we will install a Git client on one or more AnthillPro build agent servers. To adhere to our standard infrastructure processes, we will follow a tiered approach by starting on a dev tier. 
2) This would be for use in setting up a local mirror against the GitHub NCIP channel, starting with the pilot project(s). (see caArray comment in https://tracker.nci.nih.gov/browse/CBIITCHGMGMT-39). 
3) Continuous Integration will require special attention and exploration to determine feasibility for implementing with a local mirror. 
4) Integration with other NCI CBIIT technologies may be explored as needed (e.g., Apache, LDAP).
5) Standard Operating Procedures, including process and technical details, will be drafted for GitHub mirroring at NCI CBIIT.
6) The existing Technology Stack https://wiki.nci.nih.gov/display/TechStack/NCI-Hosted+Technology+Stack+2011 should be modified, or a new Tech Stack for 2013 developed, to include Git. For now, there will need to be a change request and we would need a waiver from our federal sponsor to proceed.

 


